
Happy Birthday Lockwood! 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carer givers  

Tomorrow is our Birthday celebration and you are invited to join us on the school field 

for a birthday picnic. 

 The Key Stage 2 gate will open at 12pm to let you in to collect and sign out your 

children. Go to your child’s usual exit and staff will facilitate the signing out of your 

child and send them to you. 

If you have asked another family member or a friend (who your child knows well) to 

collect your child/children that’s fine. 

The gate to KS2 will be locked at 12:20pm to allow us to let the children without family 

to join everyone outside on the field. 

If you arrive after this you will need to enter via the front entrance to sign- out your 

child/children. 

Please bring picnics, blankets and fold away chairs if you need them.  

School packed lunches can be added too with treats but no glass bottles or cans of 

fizzy drink please.  

All children should have a coat in school tomorrow please – just in case they need to sit 

on it on the grass. 

Children will bring everything they need to take home out with them. 

Guests 

We are lucky enough to have workers from Skelton’s family Hub attending the 

celebrations the will be situated by the After-School Club and can share the services 

they provide. 

Please do pop along and meet them. 

Hot Dogs 

The eight people who ordered hot dogs will be able to collect them from the ice lolly 

table outside Year 6 from 12:25pm. 
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Entertainment 

A variety of ice lollies will be on sale at a cost of 50p each and we will also have a 

Bouncy castle @ a cost of £1 a go.  

If your child/ren will not be accompanied by an adult please free to send up to £2 in a 

named envelope to buy an ice lolly and go onto the bouncy castle. 

Dr Ursula ear (Local Labour Councillor) has donated some of her allocated monies to 

providing Tom Rolf, who will entertain us with balloon modelling and magic. 

Mrs Walker and the teachers have provided a range of 1980s playground and board 

games for you to enjoy as a family (with instructions). 

Twosie ball 

Hoola hoops 

Skipping games 

Jacks 

Guess Who 

Connect Four 

Will all be available.  

Children’s work 

Classroom doors are going to be open throughout the picnic to allow your children to 

take you into their classroom and to share the work they have completed this year at 

their leisure. 

Fancy Dress 

At 2pm I will blow a whistle and each class will circle the playground to share their 

fancy-dress costumes. There is a prize for the best fancy-dress in each class. Parents 

will then be invited onto the playground to parade their costumes and again a prize will 

be awarded for the best fancy dress. 

Home time 

Once the fancy dress prizes have been awarded children without parents/care givers 

will go back to class with their teachers and the gates will be opened for everyone else 

to leave.  

If anyone needs to leave before this point they should ask a member of staff to let 

them out.  


